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Approximately six members of the public were present.  Mayor Tim Helms called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m., and led the group in a moment of silence.  
  
Agenda Approval

Commissioner Jane Alexander moved to adopt the agenda as presented.  Mayor Pro Tem Tom Widmer seconded and the motion carried 3/0. 

Public Forum

Ms. Jean Norris of 192 Mississippi Road shared her concern that the Town needs to have sewer extended into the ETJ (Extra Territorial Jurisdiction) on upper Greybeard Trail.  Ms. Norris feels that recent new development in that area will have an impact on the environment with regards to the septic systems being used.  Ms. Norris stated that Council would probably hear from her again because she intends to do more research on this matter.  Mayor Tim Helms encouraged her to bring back any information she finds to the Council.  Mayor Helms also mentioned that approximately eight years ago the Council, at that time, got a quote for $250,000 to extend sewer into the ETJ.  Mayor Helms also stated that the property owners in that area of the ETJ show no interest in wanting sewer extended therefore they would not want to pay the Town back the monies spent over a period of time.   

Mr. Brad Hestir of 192 Mississippi Road expressed his interest in the Town developing a more comprehensive plan with regards to the environment.  Mr. Hestir also mentioned that he had concerns with the new development in the ETJ and its impact already on the environment.
Mr. Tom Frist of 98 Frist Road thanked the Council for their hard work.  Mr. Frist is very appreciative of all the work Town Staff did on the Texas Road Bridge and picnic area.  Mr. Frist also expressed appreciation for the Town’s sanitation staff.  


Adjournment

[bookmark: _GoBack]Commissioner Kitty Fouche moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mayor Pro Tem Tom Widmer seconded and the motion carried 2/0.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:42 p.m.



___________________________________			_________________________________
Tim Helms, Mayor 					             Angie Murphy, Town Clerk











